
 



Donations for Casa Hogar 
 

Visit the display in the foyer to learn what items the children need and how you 
can contribute. If you have questions, please speak with a member of the Mission 
Committee. 
 

Last Call 
 

Please remove your personal items from the room beside the prayer room 
TODAY. If you would like any unclaimed items, please see Doug Feick. The 
remaining contents of the room will be donated to the Mission Thrift Store. 
 

Jr High Bedlam 
 

Let’s pray for the safe return of those who attended Bedlam this weekend—and 
for the Lord’s ongoing work in their lives. 
 
 

 
 
 

Prayer 
 

There are people available to pray with you in the prayer room after the morning 
service. 
 
If you have a request for our prayer team, please call Vern and Phyllis Peterson at 
519-631-4987. 
 
Health Needs: Rick D, Hank & Sadie D, Vera G, Jon H, Ferne J, Roy O, Sandra W, 
Deb W, Grace W, David W 
 
Shut-Ins: Iva B, Coby F, Doreen M, Vi M, Verlyn M, Glen R, Lorna S,  
Keith & Barb V, Donna W, Alex & Grace W 
 
Prayer Room Personnel: We are in need of more individuals to add to the 
schedule, especially men. Please contact the church office if interested. 



 
 

This Week 
 

Sunday 18 
10:30 AM – Worship Service 

6:00 PM – Open Growth Group (at the church) 
 

Monday 19 
7:00 PM – Ladies’ Study 
7:00-8:30 PM – Jr High 

 
Tuesday 20 

9:30 AM – Women of Power 
(all ladies welcome to come & work on various service projects) 

9:30 AM – Men’s Coffee 
(all men welcome to join this time of fellowship & study) 

 
Wednesday 21 

9:30-11:00 AM – GriefShare 
(for those who have suffered the loss of a loved one) 

6:30-8:00 PM – Awana (age 3-grade 5) 
 

Thursday 22 
10:00 AM – Prayer Meeting 

7:00-9:00 PM – Sr High 
 

Sunday 25 
9:15 AM – Eastwood 101 Membership Class 

10:30 AM – Worship Service 
6:00 PM – Open Growth Group (at the church) 

 
 
 
 
 
“Now there were in the church at Antioch prophets and teachers Barnabas, Simeon who was called 
Niger, Lucius of Cyrene, Manaen a lifelong friend of Herod the tetrarch, and Saul. While they were 
worshiping the Lord and fasting, the Holy Spirit said, ‘Set apart for me Barnabas and Saul for the work 
to which I have called them.’ Then after fasting and praying they laid their hands on them and sent 
them off” (Acts 13:1-3 ESV). 
 



Mission Trip 
 

Tim B, Judy C, Charlene K, and Dave N are among the team of 14 traveling to 
the Casa Hogar Children’s Home in Honduras from November 29-December 6. 
Please be in prayer for safe travel and fruitful ministry as they determine how 
Eastwood can best minister to the children and young people there. 
 
 

Missing Your Bible? 
 

A number of Bibles were collected from the shelves above the coatracks and 
placed under the mail folders in the hall. If you are missing your Bible, please 
check for it there. 
 
 

Mail Folders 
 

If you don’t have a mail folder and would like one, please contact the church 
office. Please note: the young adults now have their own folders. 
 
 

Nonperishables Needed 
 

Our community outreach food cupboard needs restocking. Please consider picking 
up an extra item or two when you shop. Thank you! 
 

 
 
 

Church Address: 400 Wellington St. 
Church Office: 519-633-4131 

Church Email: eastwoodoffice@gmail.com 
 

  We exist to see God glorify Himself by saving,  
shaping, and sending broken people like us. 
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